
 

 

Interstate 80 Ramp Closure 
Tuesday, February 2nd, 2016 

 
We have just received notice that the off-ramp and on-ramps to Interstate 80 near 
Fourth and Bryant streets and Third and Essex streets have been closed due to police 
activity.  We will continue to update you on this situation and let you know when we 
learn of re-opening.  
 
Please continue to monitor SF Gate and other news sources such as KCBS, KGO, KTVU, 
NBC Bay Area.  
 
As always, we encourage members to visit tmasfconnects.org to learn about your 
commute options and how to make your trip to work more manageable and 
sustainable. 
 
While you’re at our website, enter to win one of our great prizes including Warriors tickets, 
Giants tickets, theater tickets, and more!    

February 2, 2016 

 

http://www.tmasfconnects.org
http://www.sfgate.com/news/article/CHP-Officer-attacked-and-injured-in-San-Francisco-6801249.php
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http://abclocal.go.com/kgo/index
http://www.ktvu.com/
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http://www.tmasfconnects.org/cgi-bin/tmasf_entry.pl?goto=entry_form

